
ENG

Page 1/1 © SIA

Following a change of pricing, the number of calls to 0810 IFR VFR increased dramatically.

To return to the cost of a standard communication, a new number will replace 0810 IFR VFR as from 10 November 2016.

This new number is: ++3333  ((00))11  5566  330011  330011

This number allows you to:

- Add, edit, or obtain any information relating to a flight plan.

- Obtain aeronautical information.

- Close a flight plan (1).

- Obtain information about Very Low Altitude Defense (RTBA) network activity.

The principle of this number is to automatically route the call to the appropriate party.

(1) The implementation of this procedure does not affect the existing rules on the closure of flight plans. It is recalled that in order to avoid serious 
disruption in the operation of air traffic organizations and considerable expense arising from the execution of unnecessary search operations, all 
flight plans must be ended.

The dial +33 (0)1 56 301 301 aims to facilitate the closing of a flight plan on arrival, when closure could not be carried out on the frequency of 
the appropriate air traffic organization.
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